REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)
POLICE DEPARTMENT BUILDING AND PARKING EXPANSION
October 28, 2020
The Town of Smithfield seeks Letters of Interest from qualified firms  to provide design, permitting and construction for an approximately 3,500 SF addition to the existing facility.  The RFQ, proposed floor plan, site plan and front side view rendering will be posted on the Town’s website at www.smithfield-nc.com.  Please contact Chief Keith Powell at rkpowell@smithfieldpd.org if you have any questions.  Submittals must be received on or before Wednesday, November 18, 2020 at 3:00 PM.

This the 8th of October 2020
Smithfield, North Carolina

